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  Pathology for the Physical Therapist Assistant Penelope J
Lescher,2011-03-02 With other texts written at either too high or too low a
level, this book meets the needs of PTA students for usable, understandable
pathology related to clinical application. Extensively illustrated, this book
allows students to more easily comprehend and maintain interest in otherwise
complicated pathological processes. The fourteen chapter format effectively
fits within a chapter per week course structure, or each chapter may be used
as a stand alone module within any course.
  Youth Development Through Veterinary Science (Complete) ,
  Leaving Faith Behind Jeffrey Olsson,2009-03-17 In the first nine chapters
of this book Jeff Olsson answers those who have asked why he would want to
leave a faith community such as the Anglican Church of Canada and
Christianity. A letter to my curious friends is Jeffs personal story where he
explains how faith is not always a virtue when those who choose to believe do
so at the expense of others. Chapters ten through twenty eight give a
historical perspective on atheism and present a rational world view. Later
chapters include a criticism of Augustinian and Papal views on morality and
offer humanism as a viable alternative.
  Environment in the 21st Century and New Development Patterns K.
Matsushita,2013-06-29 Economic growth after World War II was made possible
through dramatic increases in the use of material resources and energy. It is
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apparent that current development patterns followed by industrialized
countries are causing serious environmental problems and that they are
neither ecologically nor socially sustainable. In recent years, many Asian
developing countries, which have suffered from poverty for decades, are
experiencing high rates of economic growth by introducing material-intensive
production and consumption patterns. The globalization trends magnify on a
global scale the problems associated with current development patterns. How
can we transform existing economic and social systems into more
environmentally benign and sustainable ones? This book presents a number of
issues that must be considered whn discussing new development patterns, which
are environmentally friendly and socially fair. It covers concepts of new
development patterns, new energy and water supply, sustainable agriculture,
information technology and environment, information disclosure and poverty
alleviation. Audience: This volume will be of interest to those who are
involved in innovative interdisciplinary policy studies on environment and
development, particularly in Asia and the Pacific region. Also those who are
interested in realizing sustainable development through agriculture, water
supply, information technology, chemical industry and sustainability issues
in China and India.
  NCJRS Catalog ,1998
  The Surnames Handbook Debbie Kennett,2012-10-04 Every surname has its own
story to tell, and a surname study is a natural complement to family history
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research. The study of surnames has been revolutionised in the last decade
with the increasing availability of online resources, and it is now easier
than ever before to explore the history, evolution, distribution and meaning
of your family name. The Surnames Handbook provides a comprehensive guide to
researching your surname using genealogical methods in conjunction with the
latest advances in DNA testing and surname mapping. The book explores the key
resources that are used to study a surname and is packed with links to
relevant websites giving you everything you need to research your surname in
one compact volume.
  Introducing Special Educational Needs Philip Gardner,John Dwyfor
Davies,2013-10-23 Pressure of time means that the complex topic of special
educational needs (SEN) at initial teacher training and post-graduate levels
can often be covered at too swift a pace. The unfortunate result is that a
newly qualified teacher faced with the pressures of today's typically
inclusive classrooms can feel unprepared or lacking in knowledge about this
vitally important area. This supportive, accessible text will be invaluable
to students undergoing their initial teacher training as it features broad
coverage of key aspects of SEN in a single volume. It will provide the reader
with succinct information on major SEN themes, key questions for student
teachers on each topic, and a selection of the most important readings. It
also includes sets of reflection-based student tasks; activities for
completion during school placements; practical tutor-led to mentor-led
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activities, plus extension activities; and a series of suggested topics for
school-based assignments in SEN.
  God’s Heart for Israel (and Us) John Weldon,2011-07-12 We read God’s
promises to Israel in the Old Testament where it is referred to as “the apple
of His eye but is God done with Israel since they rejected their Messiah? Are
we as Christians supposed to stand for the nation of Israel today? Has the
Church now replaced Israel so that God’s promises and covenants given in the
OT no longer apply to Israel? What is Israel’s global importance? Is global
anti-Semitism on the rise? What will be Israel's ultimate future? According
to an article in the Jerusalem Post of June 17 2011 Israel is at a do-or-die
moment. As was the case in May 1967 when the combined Arab armies gathered
with the express purpose of wiping the Jewish state off the map – today again
Israel is alone in its hour of greatest peril. John Weldon is able to answer
these questions and address the important issues of our day because of the
extensive research he has done on Middle East and America. He shares what he
has learned in this deeply thought-provoking book.
  Handbook of the Theosophical Current Olav Hammer,Mikael
Rothstein,2013-01-09 This title represents pioneering research into an
important but under-researched current. The three sections in the book are
devoted to the Theosophical Society, Theosophically influenced religious
currents, and the interaction between Theosophy and surrounding culture.
  Ghosts of New Hampshire's Lakes Region Katie Boyd,Beckah Boyd,2010-09-24
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Travel with renowned demonologist Katie Boyd and psychic medium Beckah Boyd
as they traverse the Lakes Region of New Hampshire in search of the
supernatural. Experience the mysteries of the Granite State's paranormal hot
spots, from the maritime specters of Portsmouth and haunted inns and taverns
of Laconia to the spirited mills of Dover. Part case report and part history,
this book will keep readers in suspense as often as it will spark laughter
not all spirits are dark and sinister. Along with the investigating duo's
favorite stories of unexplained phenomena comes a hair-raising interview with
television celebrity host hunter and New Englander Shannon Sylvia.
  Bio-Security in 4-H Animal Science B: Livestock Disease: Understanding the
Risk ,
  What You Must Know About Liver Disease Rich Snyder, DO,2016-06-01 One of
the leading causes of death in the United States, liver disease ranks fourth
as a killer of people between the ages of 45 and 64. Unfortunately, without
an annual blood test, it can progress silently until the organ’s ability to
function has been greatly compromised. When a diagnosis of liver disease is
given, the road that lies ahead is unfamiliar to most patients and may seem
frightening. To ease their journey, bestselling author and physician Dr. Rich
Snyder has written What You Must Know About Liver Disease, a guide to
understanding the disease and its treatment options. The book is divided into
two parts. Part One addresses the conventional approach to the treatment of
liver disease. Using nontechnical language, Dr. Snyder begins by explaining
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the function of the liver and examines the many ways in which the liver can
be damaged—from alcohol abuse to overdosing on over-the-counter pain
relievers. He also provides an overview of the type of care to expect from
your healthcare team— including tests, medications, and more—and looks at the
signs and symptoms of possible complications. Once you know the basics of
liver function and conventional treatments, Part Two provides a comprehensive
examination of the complementary therapies that can be used in coordination
with your ongoing care. The doctor offers information on nutrition and
natural supplements—those to take and those to avoid. Finally, he presents an
exercise program designed specifically for liver patients and a Liver-
Detoxification Plan that can rid the organ of burdensome substances. Written
in a clear and inviting manner, Dr. Snyder allows patients and their families
to better understand what liver disease is and how it can be successfully
treated. Most important, What You Must Know About Liver Disease gives
patients the information they need to be active participants in their own
healthcare.
  Free Your Mind! Simon Matthews,2023-05-02 Between 1967 and 1970 Italian
auteur Giovanni Tinto Brass directed four feature films in London, each
starring a woman as the main character. Exploring the political, cultural and
sexual ideas of their time, often in a deliberate pop-art style, they contain
much priceless footage of now forgotten neighborhoods, galleries, clubs and
events as well as an abundance of contemporary music. A fascinating blend of
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social history, pop culture, cinema, music and TV, Free Your Mind! examines
the films, their stars and how they were made. Based on interviews with many
of the surviving participants, Matthews argues that at this stage of his
career, before Caligula, Brass was as significant a figure in cinema as
Antonioni, Godard and many other better-known directors.
  Crime and Deviance in Cyberspace DavidS. Wall,2017-07-05 This volume
presents the reader with an interesting and, at times, provocative selection
of contemporary thinking about cybercrimes and their regulation. The
contributions cover the years 2002-2007, during which period internet service
delivery speeds increased a thousand-fold from 56kb to 56mb per second. When
combined with advances in networked technology, these faster internet speeds
not only made new digital environments more easily accessible, but they also
helped give birth to a completely new generation of purely internet-related
cybercrimes ranging from spamming, phishing and other automated frauds to
automated crimes against the integrity of the systems and their content. In
order to understand these developments, the volume introduces new cybercrime
viewpoints and issues, but also a critical edge supported by some of the new
research that is beginning to challenge and surpass the hitherto
journalistically-driven news stories that were once the sole source of
information about cybercrimes.
  Atlantic Fever Joe Jackson,2012-05-08 Traces the early 20th-century
competition to secure the title of first aviator to cross the Atlantic,
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documenting the contributions of Charles Lindbergh and his rivals while
chronicling the dramatic final five weeks of the race.
  Transforming Libraries, Building Communities Julie Biando Edwards,Melissa
S. Robinson,Kelley Rae Unger,2013-05-30 This book is for those moving their
library beyond places to find information. Written by practicing public
librarians and an academic librarian with an interest in public libraries,
the book focuses on how public libraries can become more community centered
and, by doing so, how they can transform both themselves and their
communities. The authors argue that focusing on building community through
innovative and responsive services and programs will be the best way for the
public library to reposition itself in the years to come.
  Commerce Business Daily ,1998-11
  Self-Instructional Learning Modules for Year Level III Medical Students on
Hearing and Balance, Olfaction and Gustation, Phonation and Facial Expression
(Second Edition) ,2008
  Key Themes in Health and Social Care Adam Barnard,2010-10-04 Key Themes in
Health and Social Care is a learning resource for students in health and
social care. It provides an overview of foundational issues and core themes
in the field and introduces key areas of debate, moving from an introductory
level to in-depth discussion as the book progresses. Divided into three
parts: the first part sets the scene, addressing introductory psychology and
sociology, social policy, equality and diversity, skills for practice, and
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working with people the second part considers key themes such as the
contribution of philosophy and politics; criminal justice; management of
services; the relationship between place and wellbeing; research in health
and social care; theories of counselling; housing and the built environment
the third part looks at discrete areas of practice such as mental health;
substance abuse, protection work; health promotion; disability studies;
working with men; child welfare and public responsibility. Each chapter
begins with an outline of the content and learning outcomes and includes
reflective exercises to allow students to reflect on what they have read,
review their learning and consolidate their understanding. Time-pressed
readers wanting to ‘dip into’ the book for relevant areas can do so but, read
from cover to cover, the book provides a comprehensive introduction to the
key areas of contemporary health and social care practice. It will be
particularly helpful for students undertaking health and social care
undergraduate and foundation degrees.
  Growing in the Dark Janine M. Baer,2004-05-28 Generations of adults who
were adopted as children have been kept in the dark about their original
identities. The law sealing birth records, passed in 1935 in California
during the Great Depression, swept adoptions emotional complexities under the
rug and made it possible to keep adoption itself a secret. Reflecting
extensive archival research and written for general audiences as well as
professionals, Growing in the Dark: Adoption Secrecy and Its Consequences
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takes you through Californias early adoption laws, the sealing of records in
the era of baby seller Georgia Tann, and the various consequences of this
policy as they unfolded throughout the 20th century. WHAT REVIEWERS HAVE
SAID: ...articulate, easy to read, and filled with real facts concerning
sealed records. - Jean Brown, adoptee If you work or live with adoption, you
cannot afford to skip this book. Everyone seeking to reverse outdated sealed
records laws should also provide a copy of the slim paperback to their
legislatures. - Mirah Riben, author ...full of fascinating information...you
wont be able to put it down. - Anita Field, Bastard Nation Janine Baer, who
was adopted in California, focuses on the California law enacted in 1935
sealing original birth certificates. Contrary to the popular perception, the
intent of this law was not to protect the privacy of birthmothers. Rather,
these records were sealed to protect children from the stigma of
illegitimacy, to protect adoptive parents from intrusions by birthparents, to
allow adoptive parents to keep the childs adoptive status a secret, to create
the illusion that the birthparents did not exist, and to prevent adoptees
from finding their birthfamilies. ...This is an excellent book for
birthparents, adoptees, and adoptive parents who want to know how we got to
where we are. - Jane Edwards, Portland, Oregon Growing in the Dark, by virtue
of its modest length and accessibility, can be used to educate people both
within and outside of the adoption reform movement about the effects of
sealed records and the faulty premises used to support them. - Barbara
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Busharis, American Adoption Congress Decree Extensive notes and bibliographic
information make it an excellent resource for those arguing for open records.
- Sandra Falconer Pace, Canadian Council of Natural Mothers Note on price:
Nonprofit organizations and resellers get 40% off. Call Xlibris for these
orders: 1-888-795-4274.
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